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13th December 2016  
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni

Please can you send in your raffle tickets on Wednesday morning plus any unsold books. Also if you have any warm clothing that you can donate to Share Charity these can also be dropped off in the morning, thank you.
Community Carol Service 
We have been invited to take part in the above event on Sunday 18th December in Church at 2pm, and I would like to check if any children are able to attend before I plan something for them to do.  If you could let a member of staff know or ask your child to let us know if they are able to attend it would be very much appreciated.

Dinners, trips, snacks, after school club

If you have not already done so please can you ensure that all payments are made by the end of term. Many thanks

Events this week

· Wednesday morning - PE in Bryn Coch – Foundation Phase 

· Wednesday – Christmas Concert 6.30pm, tickets can be bought for £1 pp on the door, followed by refreshments back in school afterwards.

· Thursday – Christmas Service in Church at 2pm – all welcome.

· Friday – Christmas Party 1pm

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher
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St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons











[image: image6.png]AT



   

[image: image3.png]Eco-Schools




 [image: image4.png]


BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK
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